
 

TERM 2 2024 

29 April—5 July 

 

24 May—5 July 

Junior                      

Ice-Skating 

 

Term 2 Ends                    

5th July 

 

 

Term 3 Starts 

22nd July 

 

Seniors Ski-Camp 

at Coronet Peak  

24 to 26 July 

 

Goal Setting            

Interviews  

29 July 

 

Small Schools 

Swimming Sports 

9th August 

 

School News    
Term 2 Issue 5 
2nd July 2024 

 
Matariki 

Thank you for attending our Matariki 

event last night. It was an enjoyable 

occasion and great to have our school 

community gather together. Thank you 
to Miss Edlin, Kelly and Miss Brunet     

for the work they did with the           

students to make it happen. 

 

Worriers to Warriors 

We hope you found the Central Lakes Families Services Parent Session on coping 
with childhood worries an informative session. It is a timely reminder that if you 

have any school related concerns regarding your child, the first step is to make a 

time with the classroom teacher to discuss it. This can be done by calling the school 

office or emailing the classroom teacher to request a meeting.    

 
Mid Year Reports / Goal Setting Interviews 

Mid Year Reports and Portfolios will be sent home on Thursday 4 July. If you 

choose to keep the Portfolios at home over the holidays, please remember to send 

them back on the first day of Term 3. Goal setting interviews are scheduled for 

Monday 29 July. This is a time to review and set learning goals for the second half 

of the school year. 
 

Board News 

At the recent Board of Trustees meeting, the Board accepted the resignation of Alice 

Wilkins. We would like to thank Alice for her contribution to the Board in her time 

as a Board member. The process to fill the vacancy on the Board is underway. As 
the triennial elections are not until May 2025, the Board has decided to fill the                        

vacancy in the meantime by selection. Please direct enquiries about this to our 

Board of Trustees Presiding Member (Chairperson) Lee Hiestand by emailing her at 

leeaustin1978@gmail.com and see the notice below. 

Small Schools Swimming Sports 

The Small Schools Swimming Sports for our Year 5 - Year 8 students will be held on 

Friday 9 August at the Events Centre in Frankton. We will require parent help to 

transport students to this. An email will be sent out closer to the time asking for 

your assistance. 
 

Ski Camp 

The Year 5 - Year 8 Ski Camp preparations are underway. Thank you for returning 

the permission forms in a timely manner. This year, Kelly is the teacher in charge of 

the event. She will email the transport arrangements out at the beginning of Term 3 

once they are finalised.  

 
Student of the Week 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Paula, Kelly, Sophie, Michelle and Gorettie 

mailto:leeaustin@gmail.com


 

 

Glenorchy School Board 

Casual vacancy for a parent representative 
  

 

A casual vacancy has occurred on the school board for an elected parent 

representative. 

The board has decided to fill the vacancy by selection. 

If 10% or more of eligible voters on the school roll ask the board, within 28 
days of this notice being published, to hold a by-election to fill the vacancy, 

then a by-election will be held. 

Request for a by-election should be sent to: 

Lee Hiestand 

Presiding member (chair) 

Glenorchy School Board 

 71 Oban Street 

Glenorchy 

 by: Monday 29 July 2024 
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KIA ORA 

A huge hello to you!                                             
Its been a while since we've popped into your inbox with a monthly newsletter. We are glad to say we 
are back and committed to our monthly updates!! :)                  
While we would love to update you on all the amazing things that have been happening since we last 
spoke we won't because it would be one supeeeeer long email!! 
Take a glance below to see a recap of what's been happening this past couple of months and a taster of 
what's to come here at Whakatipu Youth Trust! 

What's been happening at Whakatipu Youth Trust.... 
 
Autumn Programme 

We had a blast on our Autumn Holiday Programme, from Paint-
ball in Cromwell, target practice shooting with Real Guns in 
Cardrona Valley, a visit to QT Community Cats and Jet Boating; it 
was jam-packed with fun activities and laughter! We can't wait 
for our Winter Holiday Programme, (see below for details!). A 
huge thanks to those who attended and to our wonderful hosts, 
QT Community Cats, Sunny Sky, Clip & Climb, Site Trampoline, 
Real Guns Cardrona, Dart River Jet Boats, Paintball Cromwell and 
the QLDC Events Centre.   

WAHINE WARRIORS  

We kicked off our first round of our new group Wahine Warriors! 
Wahine Warriors is a programme for young females (and those 
that identify) focusing on building healthy self-esteem,                
relationships, teamwork, mental wellbeing and connection to the 
land (whenua) by trying new tasks and activities. This is funded by 
The Ministry of Youth Development. 
 
Our first programme was in collaboration with Real Country where 
a group of 10-20 youth spent 4  Saturdays out in Kingston learning                      
rural and farm skills! Check out some of the photos below.  
 
We are excited to have more workshops throughout the year. Stay 
tuned for updates of what these will be!  
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